
 
 

 

IMPORTANT REMINDER 

BULLETIN 13 04172025 

 
Issued to:         All Channels 
 
Date:                 April 17, 2025 
 
Subject:            Lock Desk Holiday Hours 
 
 
Please be advised that the market will be closed tomorrow, Friday, April 18th, in observance of Good 
Friday. As a result, Non-QM and Jumbo loan products will be unavailable for locking. 
 
Additionally, the Lock Desk will be operating with limited staffing. We appreciate your understanding and 
wish you a meaningful holiday. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact your Account Executive. 
 

 
We appreciate your business! 


